
Thank you to everyone who came out to 
Roseviews Rib Fest! 

 A special thank you to the Kitchen staff 
for cooking and preparing such a 

delicious dinner.   

 

 

 

   

  

   

  

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

Volunteers Wanted! 

Do you or someone you know want to volunteer here at 
Roseview? You can assist with Programing, outings, dining 

buddies and much more!  

Let Jennifer the Programs Manager know if you’re interested! 

Phone: 344-6929 ext255 or email:  jlove@southbridgecare.com 

 

“Fall is proof that 
change is beautiful.” 

Thank you to Resident’s 
Council for funding the 

Musical Entertainment in 
August.  Brent Meidinger 

was amazing! 

Things to look forward to in 
September: 

• Handbell Choir: September 8th & 22nd  
• Lutheran Church Service: September 8th  
• Corn Roast: September 13th  
• Resident Council: September 14th  
• Thunder Bay Museum: September 18th  
• Knitting Club: September 18th  
• Catholic Church Service: September 20th  
• Birthday Party with the Elks Klown 

Band: September 20th  
• Spaghetti Dinner: September 20th  
• Jackpot Bingo $1.00: September 21st  
• Happy Hour: September 22nd 

Please check Programs Calendars on Home Areas or in 
Resident’s Rooms for times of programs Every 2nd 

Thursday- Country Store will be in the Gathering Place 

Jackpot Bingo was a huge success!  
Congratulations to Mary Ellen for  

winning the JACKPOT! 

  

  

Like us on Facebook  
Southbridge Roseview Long-Term Care  

 

 

Starting September 1st Families will 
be able to purchase meal tickets for 
$10.00.  We ask that you let the staff 
know as soon as possible so we can 
let the kitchen know to make extra.  
We look forward to dining with you 

again.  

Southbridge Roseview 
99 Shuniah St. Thunder Bay Ontario P7A2Z2 

Flower of the month: Aster 

Birthstone of the month: Saphire  

 
Church Services 

Lutheran Church Services: 1st 
Tuesday of the Month  

Catholic Services: 3rd Wednesday of 
the month     


